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Safeguarding is 
EVERYONE’S 

responsibility.
If you have any concerns 
regarding the safety or 

welfare of any child, 
please contact Nerys, 
Taylor or Xanthe, our 

Designated Safeguarding 
Leads, in confidence. 

Xanthe 
Smith
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys Evans
Lead DSL

Happy Birthday to the children celebrating in August!

Dates for your diary:
• Summer Term stretch funding ends: 31st August 2024.
• August Bank Holiday – Monday 25th August 2024 (Nursery CLOSED).
• Autumn Term stretch funding starts – Monday 2nd September 2024
• Autumn Term time only funding starts- Monday 9th September 2024

Please inform the office of any holidays or days out you will be 
enjoying throughout the summer. 
You can add holidays straight to the FAMLY app via your child’s profile 
or email the office directly.

Isaac                         Wilfred          





Role play and dressing up!
This month we have had a hairdressers, 
doctor’s surgery, car wash, and fancy-dress 
party in the nursery!
This has supported the children to enhance 
their social skills, communication and 
language, imaginative play and motor skills, 
all whilst having fun!

The staff have created some new areas in our garden for the 
children to explore… 

Stepping logs

Bark area

• To support gross motor skills, balance 
and co-ordination.

• To encourage turn taking and patience.

• To extend the children’s interest in digging and 
construction.

• A versatile area which can be used to support all areas 
of development. So far, we have used this for small 
world set ups with dinosaurs and farm animals, digging 
and transferring with buckets and wheelbarrows, as 
well as bug and insect searching. We can’t wait to 
provide more engaging set ups for the children to 
explore and learn.



A picnic in the park!
We have been making the most of 
the lovely weather and spent the 
afternoon at the park. The children 
had so much fun on the swings, 
slides, and climbing frames. We 
finished off the afternoon with a 
lovely picnic made by our nursery 
chef, Sarah.
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